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Hiep Nguyen

From: WoMenHead101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kim Schulz <WoMenHead101
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 8:54 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Kim Schulz
826 S Madison Dr Pensacola, FL 32505-4658 WoMenHead101@att.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: fredericany@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anne Greenberg
<fredericany@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 7:33 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Anne Greenberg
13611 Breton Ln Delray Beach, FL 33446-3641 fredericany@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: elizabeth.watts@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Watts
<elizabeth.watts@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 6:56 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Elizabeth Watts
513 SE 27th Way Boynton Beach, FL 33435-8904 elizabeth.watts@verizon.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: cncmykids@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Faith Shafman
<cncmykids@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 4:01 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

No money grabbing for FPL!!!!

Sincerely,
Mrs Faith Shafman
22120 Laramore Ave Port Charlotte, FL 33952-4502 cncmykids@yahoo.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: sashenka77 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Aleksandra Kaporovskaya
<sashenka77@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 10:27 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Miss Aleksandra Kaporovskaya
941 Meadow Glade Dr Ruskin, FL 33570-5108 sashenka77@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: WoMenHead101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kim Schulz <WoMenHead101
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 8:54 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Kim Schulz
826 S Madison Dr Pensacola, FL 32505-4658 WoMenHead101@att.net



Hiep Nguyen

From: ronm430@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Colonel Meyer <ronm430
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 5:24 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Colonel Meyer
3701 Eagle Pass St # 30 North Port, FL 34286-2009 ronm430@aol.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: thaliamorales01@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thalia Morales
<thaliamorales01@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 6:55 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Ms. Thalia Morales
19201 Collins Ave # 528 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160-2202 thaliamorales01@gmail.com



Hiep Nguyen

From: nicole@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicole Martinez
<nicole@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 8:26 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Nicole Martinez
1001 NE 118th St Biscayne Park, FL 33161-6439 nicole@cultureconductor.co



Hiep Nguyen

From: gomerlu11@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elsy Shallman <gomerlu11
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 1:12 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

| am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter
weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL’s projections are going
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state’s energy needs. | want to see more programs
that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

| know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That
motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my
time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL’s proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs
that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Elsy Shallman
17294 37th PI N Loxahatchee, FL 33470-3627 gomerlull@gmail.com
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